February 12, 2015

To: URRLTA Drafting Committee Members, Observers, Advisors,
Interested Commissioners and Friends

From: Joan Zeldon

I apologize for not sending the clean and redline drafts sooner but I
wanted you to have the latest version of this Act. The Style Committee
did not meet until the end of January and there were extensive edits that
needed to be discussed between our Style Committee liason and Alice,
Shelley and me. Then revisions had to be discussed and then added and
rechecked. So now finally I am able to send you the latest draft. It made
no sense to me to send you a draft that I knew was going to have
extensive changes made by the time we met.

Next week [ will send you an agenda. We will pick up where we left off
last time, which is section 404. We may want to go back if there has

been extensive redrafting. I will let you know.

We have dinner reservations Friday night at Rasika West End, which is
one of Washington DC'’s top restaurants. You might want to check it out.

[ look forward to seeing and/or hearing from you next week.



